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Comments: As someone who has walked many trails and love wildlife and natural balance of nature, I am

concerned about any lessening of restriction on e- bikes. If you ever walked on paths it if dangerous to have e-

bikes on the same path. Even more dangerous to the environment to have paths for the e-bikes. We have

already lost over 60% of our wildlife in the United States. Please protect our wildlife and natural world without

vehicles to do more damage. I urge you to be visionary in seeking ways to protect our natural world and not ways

to increase human destroying it by our ignorance or indifference to the natural world. We have only one planet

and it is up to us to protect it , even from us humans.  


